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A message from Miss Towler…
Dear Parents and Carers,

Well we have had another fantastic week in school and it has been lovely to

see our teams back in the swing of things now. We have continued to support

the children who have found the changes to their routine more of a challenge

through our weekly wellbeing sessions with Miss Bell and are happy that

everyone is feeling very much settled now.

Thank you to those parents who joined Mrs Bartlett, Miss Bell and myself to discuss the RSE curriculum which we will be

beginning to deliver after Easter. It is always useful to have your parent viewpoint and the meeting helped us further

consider the way in which the children will be taught this important part of the curriculum moving forwards.

Hopefully we will continue to enjoy some spring sunshine before we break up for Easter. We look forward to speaking with

our families on Wednesday and Thursday next week for Parents’ Evening. Please make sure you have booked an

appointment.

Have a lovely weekend, Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Parents Evening on School Cloud

As you will be aware, Parent Evening appointments will be via

School Cloud next week. This means Parents and Carers will be

able to have face to face appointments with your child’s class teacher. The appointments will be held on

Wednesday and Thursday next week (24th and 25th March). Please make sure that you have booked

your appointment following the guidance in the Parenthub letter that was sent out on Monday. If for

some reason you have not been able to do this please let us know so that we can support you with this.

To ensure that families are fully prepared for the meeting our teaching team will be sharing some next

steps that would be useful for your child to focus on over the next term. These will be sent home with

your child.

Our school attendance:

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Last week’s whole school attendance was:99% (WOW!)

Last week’s attendance was:

Reception:100% Top team attendance :) Jupiter:100% Top team attendance :)

Saturn:100% Top team attendance :) Neptune:97%

This week’s whole school attendance is:97%

This week’s attendance is:

Reception: 100% Top team attendance :) Jupiter:98% Saturn:100% Top team attendance :)

Neptune:93%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless they

are unwell or isolating we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day. Thank you.



Dates for your diary

Some of the things coming up in the next few weeks…

Date What is happening?

Wednesday 24th March Online School Cloud Parents Evening Appointments - Please check

Parenthub for information regarding booking appointments. Appointments

must be made by 3.30pm today. If you are unable to book an appointment

please contact school on admin.tad@ebor.academy.Thursday 25th March

Thursday 25th March Easter picnic - School dinner for this day has been amended from

meatballs to a fab Easter picnic. The children will have half a ham

sandwich, mini sausage rolls, mini pizza, a chicken bite, crisps, vegetable

sticks and an Easter mini egg chocolate nest. If you have ordered the

meatballs, a sandwich or jacket potato this will now be replaced with the

picnic option. Please let us know if you have any questions about this.

Friday 26th March Decorate an Easter egg competition -The children are welcome to take

part in our Easter egg competition to decorate a hard boiled egg at home

and then bring in their finished egg for some cracking Easter prizes.

26.2.21 - 12.4.21 Happy Easter! - Easter Holidays

Monday 12th April Return to school

Friday 30th April Training Day - children not in school (rescheduled from 19.3.21)

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday Monday - children not in school

Friday 28th May Break up for Spring Bank Holiday - children not in school

Monday 7th June Return to school

Decorate an Egg Competition

Next week we will be holding a competition

for the best decorated eggs. There will be

some cracking prizes and children are

encouraged to bring in a decorated egg from

next Thursday through to Friday. We will have

a table in the hall to display the entries

before they are judged. Good luck!

#getdesigningandcreating

Check out @TadPrimaryAcad on Twitter


